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Welcome back, I hope your holidays were wonderful and restful. The coming of a 

new year is a time to set goals. Talk with your children about what goals they could set 

for themselves: reading every night, keeping room picked up, remembering all the 

things needed for school, going to sleep on time, etc.  In addition to this, you could set a 

family goal.  

Remember with the winter weather we still go outside and all five items (snow 

pants, hat, gloves, boots, and coat) are required in order to play in the snow and leave 

the blacktop. Let’s hope we get some snow!  

We are having a Panera Bread fundraiser! Visit the Delevan location on Monday, 

January 13th from 4:00 to 8:00. You must present the flyer or show an electronic 

version. If you would like a flyer I have one at the Wrap-Around or you may get an 

electronic version off the Lakeland’s Little Learners website.  

The public library offers some excellent programs for school-aged children. Some 

that I saw that might be of interest to your child are Rock ‘n’ Read, Bookanears, Free 

Lego Build, and Paws to Read. If any of these sound interesting to you, check out the 

Matheson Memorial Library page! 

The Elkhorn Area Schools are closed on January 20th, if you need a fun, safe, 

activity filled day for your student; make sure to schedule with the main center on or 

before 10:00am, Friday January 10th. (262-723-8391 or info@lakelandslittlelearners.com) 

Looking forward to getting back into our routine and to continue with the excellent 

year we have had so far. We had a great time last month making Christmas ornaments 

and snowman.  January will find us learning about New Year celebrations, the Winter 

Solstice, coloring, gym games, and outdoor snow play. 

Parents please DO NOT forget to contact us when you are not attending your 

regular scheduled times, it causes confusion and safety issues when we are not 

contacted.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs. Sawyer  

smoore@lakelandslittlelearners.com 


